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CCPS EVENTS… 
Mon. Dec. 2nd - Holiday      
Concert auditions - Music 
Room @ Lunch 

Tues. Dec 3rd - SCC Meeting - 
6:30pm 

Tues. Dec 10th - Snuggle Up & 
Read - Gr. JK-3 - 6:00-7:00 pm 

Thurs. Dec 12th - Holiday    
Concert - Shows @ 9:40am & 
12:00pm 

 

 

Winter Break 

Monday, December 23rd -  
Friday, January 3rd 

DECEMBER 2019—Special Edition 

Grade 7 Students and Parents 

The St. Donat trip date is fast approaching! We will be traveling to Quebec   
January 29 - February 1, 2020 for four fun-filled days of French, skiing, snow-
boarding, snowshoeing, cross country skiing, music and more.  This date is 
sooner than expected so start planning. All payments are made through 
SchoolCash Online. If you have quesƟons about seƫng up an account on 
SchoolCash Online, there is an informaƟon sheet in the Saint Donat package 
that was sent home. More quesƟons? Please call the school office. 

First deposit $100   Due : November 29, 2019.  

Second payment $250     Due: December 6, 2019 

Third payment $300    Due: December 13, 2019 

QuesƟons? Concerns? Please contact Mme Collins Barkey or Mme Royle at the 
school by phone or email. Please register online as soon as possible to confirm 
your spot, and complete the paper registraƟon package with necessary health 
informaƟon. We look forward to an awesome adventure!  

Cartwright will be having a holiday concert on Thursday, December 
12th. There will be two presentations.  

Our first presentation will begin at 9:40 (for the Kindergarten and 
Primary grades) and our second presentation will begin at 12:00 
(for the Junior and Intermediate grades). All performers will attend 
both concerts.  

Some classes will be preforming in the concert. Parents will be notified if their child’s 
class will be involved. We will also have a sing-a-long so everyone can participate. 

We will also be show-casing a few acts. Students are welcome to tryout on Monday,  
December 2nd at lunch time, in the music room. 

We are looking for dance routines, students who can play an instrument or demonstrate a 
special skill. Due to time constraints, singing solos will be reserved for our next talent 
show.  

Hope to see everyone there!  

 

Snuggle Up & Read 
Tuesday,  December 10th 

6:00pm - 7:00pm in the Library 
Flyers went home Fri. Nov 29th  

RSVP by Dec 6th 



 

Thank you CCPS!! 

Cartwright Central Public School raised 
$2057.55 for  Cancer Research at this year's 
Terry Fox Run!!! 

An extra special thank you goes out to our 
Top 2 fundraisers, Allyssa and Georgia!!   

Way to go, Coyotes!! 

 
Cross Country Running  

Results 2019 
CongratulaƟons to all of our 
fabulous cross country      
runners.  We had an excellent 
season again this year.   

DEAA Area Results: 

- Owen F. - 1st  

- Emma M. - 6th 

- Cole P. - 5th 

- Alyssa C. - 1st 

- Paige K. - 2nd 

- Kailyn S. - 3rd  

- Wilson M. - 10th  

- Grade 6 Girls Team - 1st 
(Alyssa C., CharloƩe F., Paige 
K., Chloe M., Naomi M) 

DEAA Regional Results: 

- Alyssa C. - 2nd 

- Paige K. - 3rd  

- Grade 6 Girls Team - 5th 
(Alyssa C., CharloƩe F., Paige 
K., Chloe M., Naomi M) 

We are so proud of all of your 
accomplishments! 



 

 

Thank you to all students, staff 

and families who came to CCPS 

on November 11th to honour 

all the men and women who 

fought for our freedom. 

Charlotte F. placed 1st in the Royal 
Canadian Legion’s Remembrance Day 
Poster Contest.  We hope to have a 
picture of her poster in the next news-
letter. 

Congratulations Charlotte! 

Congratulations to Aeva C. who placed 2nd in the Lions 
Club District A16 2019-2020 Peace Poster Contest.  Her   
poster depicts themes of remembering soldiers, Canada and 
the importance of knowledge and learning.  
 

Well done Aeva! 

Congratulations to Addison 
M. who placed as a finalist in 
this years’ Durham Regional 
Police Chief for a day         
contest 

Way to go Addison! 
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We are all Treaty People. They live for as long as the sun shines and the grass grows and the water 
flows. - Cadence P. Grade 3 
 
The British people did not keep their promise with the First Nations and the promise was both the 
British and First Nations would share the land. - Emma G. Grade 3 
 
We are all Treaty People. Treaties are promises that last forever. Promises are kept when the water 
flows, the grass grows and the sun shines. The people on the boats took over the land. - Travis S. 
Grade 2 
 
We are all Treaty People! Wampum belts have numbers. The wampum belt is made from shells from 
the ocean. There are 46 treaties in Ontario. Some wampum belts are purple and white. Promises 
were not kept. The people that came on the boats took over the land. - Charley R. Grade 3 
 
We are all Treaty People. A treaty is a promise so if you make a promise do not break it. - Rian D. 
Grade 3 
 
Promises were not kept, the people on the boat took over the land. Wampum belts are purple and 
white. The treaty will last as long as the sun shines and the water flows. - Olivia H. Grade 2 
 
It is Treaty Week. We are all Treaty People. Promises were not kept. People on the boat took over 
the land. - Olivia G. Grade 3 
 
 Did you know that we are all Treaty People? Also, the colour white represents peace and harmony. 
A treaty is a promise that FNMI’s and the people on the boats made, but the people on the boats 
took over the land. Promises were not kept. - Mitchell B. Grade 3 

TreaƟes RecogniƟon Week was introduced in 2016 to honour the importance of treaƟes and to 
educate ciƟzens about treaty rights nd treaty relaƟonships. 

TreaƟes RecogniƟon Week -  November 3 - 10 

 


